
FESTIVE SHOP   
We are pleased to announce the return of Festive Shop on 

December 8
th

 and 9
th

.   This is a wonderful opportunity for 

our students to get in the holiday spirit & shop for each of 

their family members.   

We are asking for YOUR help.  Please take this opportunity 

to re-gift or clear out unwanted, new or gently used items 

you think other moms, dads and siblings of all ages would 

appreciate, the more variety the better! 

The Festive Shop will be held in room 11 on December 8th 

and 9th.  Each class will be invited to the shop to choose 

and purchase their gifts while volunteers will assist and gift 

wrap then and there so the students can bring their 

holiday gifts home to their family.   

NEW: This year we will be pleased to open the Festive 

Shop to parents and staff after school on December 9th 

once all children have had the opportunity to choose their 

gifts.   

 

 

“All proceeds from Festive Shop support our school improvement planning 

and will help fund parent/family and community engagement opportunities 

such as charitable opportunities for students to champion and be involved in 

(Right to Play fun day, Me to We events) parent workshops and an 

intergenerational literacy day where students read with invited, extended 

family members.” 

DETAILS 
All Gifts $1.00 - $2.00 Each 

 ********** 

Free Gift Wrapping 

 for students 

********** 

Buy a Gift for Your Mom, Dad, 

Brothers  & Sisters 

********** 

DONATIONS? 
**** 

Yes!  Yours are needed to 

make this a success. 

Please provide at least as many 

gifts as you hope to purchase! 

Examples include: CDs, DVDs, 

books, board games, puzzles, toys, 

craft supplies, candles, baking 

supplies (cookie cutters, serving 

trays, etc.), decorations, jewelry, 

new lotions, soaps etc. 

Please: No Clothing, Food, 

Alcohol or Damaged Items. 
Games, puzzles, etc. must have all pieces to 

avoid disappointment. 

Donations of festive gift wrap and gift bags 

gratefully accepted. 

Items are to be dropped off in 

the front hall: November 30 – 

December 4th 

If you have questions or would like to 

volunteer for this exciting event, please 

contact:  Sheena: 

sheenamurphy13@gmail.com 

 

 


